
Raul Castro and Diaz-Canel
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Russian Security Council
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Havana, February 27 (RHC) -- The leader of the Cuban Revolution, Raul Castro, received on Monday the
Secretary of the Russian Security Council, Nikolai Patrushev, who is making a working visit to our
country.

During the meeting, the excellent state of relations and the high level of political dialogue between the two
countries were noted. Likewise, they agreed on the willingness to continue expanding bilateral relations,
according to a report of Noticiero Estelar of national television.

Patrushev was also received on Monday by President Miguel Díaz-Canel, who highlighted the excellent
state of the political-diplomatic dialogue (Source: Prensa Latina).



https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/348321-raul-castro-and-diaz-canel-receive-visiting-
secretary-of-the-russian-security-council

Radio Habana Cuba

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/348321-raul-castro-and-diaz-canel-receive-visiting-secretary-of-the-russian-security-council
https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/348321-raul-castro-and-diaz-canel-receive-visiting-secretary-of-the-russian-security-council

